
 

 

 

 

Sent via Arbor email 4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Due to a temporary closure of the junior school kitchen next week, our cook, Keith, 
will be providing meals for the children by cooking offsite from Monday 11th to 
Wednesday 13th March when the food will be transported to us. To ensure that all 
children can be provided with a hot meal, under these limited conditions, we will be 
reducing the menu to one choice and this will be a vegetarian option to suit all. 

 

The menu that Keith has created for the children is as follows:- 

 

Monday 11th - vegetarian sausage roll and mash with vegetables 

Tuesday 12th - tomato pasta and vegetables 

Wednesday 13th - jacket potato with cheese and beans with vegetables 

 

Please note that children who have a specially adapted diet will receive their own 
menu over the three-day period. 

 

School lunches are planned to return to the normal menu on Thursday 14th March. 

Thank you for your understanding during this time. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Phillippa Longman 

Headteacher 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

Hiltingbury Road 

Chandler's Ford 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO53 5NP 

 

t: 023 8026 5414 

e: adminoffice@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk 
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